
No Meeting –Water 
January 9, 2020 

 
 
 
 

Board of Commissioners: 
 
Mark Sauvigne, Chairman 
Steve Flynn, Treasurer 
Brian Morris, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 No official meeting was held January 9, 2020 due to no quorum.  The Meeting 
was cancelled. 
 
 I hereby certify the aforementioned is true and exact for January 10, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
   ______________________ 
   Brian Morris, Secretary 
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